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Sister Ida explains 

significance of jubilee 

Dear Friends and Companions in the Lord, 

I
t is with great anticipation and holy excitement that I 
write to you, dear friends! It seems that in God's 
eternal plan we have all been chosen to welcome His 
Son, Jesus the Lord, into our world on this sacred 

occasion of the Third Millennium. 
We know the original story/ 

event very well. We heard it as 
children and have passed it on to 
the next generation. There has been 
and will continue to be, throughout 
the year 2000, great reminders of 
the accomplishments and the 
achievements of humankind. But 

our invitation is of another nature. 
It far surpasses the accomplish­
ments of the world and infinitely 
exceeds its achievements. 

We, dear friends, invite 
• you to prepare with us for the

"Great Jubilee" of our Lord's
birth. Let me tell you of our
plans. We want all of our

friends, families, co-workers and benefactors to join us at our 
I I-acre Novitiate property on January 2nd, AD 2000, to recall and 
bear witness to the goodness and kindness of God, who in His 
merciful love sent His only Son to win us back to the Father. What a 
marvelous love! Only God Himself could have thought of such a 

plan: God, in the Person of His Son, Jesus, would come to redeem 
His children. Each of you, who have children and have the heart of 

a parent, knows and savors fully the depth of God's love in sending 
His only Son to save us and show us the forgiving heart of the 
Father. This time there must be more than the shepherds in Bethle­
hem to welcome the Lord. We must come together and join the 
angels to sing, "Glory to God in the Highest." 

We have shared so much with you for many years: marriages, 
births, baptisms, joys, difficulties, deaths, crises, calm and hope­
filled times. Please join us, dear friends, to celebrate the love of 
Jesus in this time of the Jubilee. We look forward to sharing this day 
with your entire family: moms and dads, children, parents, grand­

parents, relatives. This is the time. This is the event. We cannot 

See Sister Ida, back page 

Why a newsletter? 

Why now? 

W
e are publishing this Ju­

bilee Newsletter as a way 

to spread information 

about the Great Jubilee and 

share with you, our friends, the thoughts 

and plans of our Sacred Heart Sisters for 

this momentous year, the 2000th an­

niversary of Jesus' birth. We are happy 

to start this first issue with Sister Ida's 

introduction to the second Millenium 

celebration of the Incarnation and an 

invitation to our celebration on January 

2, 2000. Also in this newsletter you will 

find Sister Catherine's explanation of 

"jubilee", and a sharing about the Holy 

Door. Be sure to mark January 2, 2000 

on your calendars and come celebrate 

with us! Read on to see why it will be so 

significant! 
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